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Re: Iglesia Nueva Vida of High Point, Inc. – Request for Extension of Existing 
Engineering STA; WRJR, Claremont, VA (Facility ID No. 68741) 

 
Audio Division Staff: 
 

Iglesia Nueva Vida of High Point, Inc. (“Licensee”) licensee of WRJR(AM), 670 kHz, 
Claremont, Virginia (Facility ID No. 68741) (the “Station”), by its undersigned attorney, hereby 
requests an extension of its existing Engineering Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to continue 
operating at a reduced power of 12 kW, which the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) 
most recently extended by BESTA-20220208AAG.  

As previously reported, Licensee was forced off the air in 2019 due to fire damage caused to 
its antenna system and one of its towers. Although its antenna system has since been restored, the 
Station’s main 20 kW transmitter remains in need of repair, necessitating the use of a back-up 12 
kW transmitter.  Licensee has been unable to make the necessary repairs; accordingly, an additional 
extension of the existing STA is requested to operate at reduced power of 12 kW.  Licensee is 
currently in the process of assigning authorization for this station to another licensee and anticipates 
that the STA will no longer be needed once this assignment is effective.   

Licensee hereby certifies that neither it nor any party to this application is subject to denial 
of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862.  
Licensee also hereby certifies that the statements here are true, complete, and correct to the best of 
its knowledge and belief, and are made in good faith.  

                                                                         Respectfully submitted, 
 
                                                                         /s/ Francisco R. Montero          
                                                                        Francisco R. Montero 
                                                                          Iglesia Nueva Vida of High Point, Inc. 


